Shire of Halls Creek

PUBLIC NOTICE

SUBMISSIONS - BUDGET 2022/2023

The Shire is preparing a budget for the 2022 -2023 financial year. The
budget sets out the income and expenditure of the Shire including the
rates to be levied for the period, 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2022. The draft
budget is expected to be adopted by Council in July 2022.

As part of an ongoing engagement process, the Shire welcomes
submissions from the public and community groups as to what
projects/expenditure you would like to see included in the budget.

Your submission must be in writing and include:

e The purpose of the proposed expenditure

e The amount of expenditure proposed
Other sources of funding being pursued and whether the funding
has been confirmed

e The community benefit from the proposed project/expenditure
Your contact details so we can discuss your proposal

Submissions must be received by the Shire by Friday 29 April 2022 and
may be submitted by the following methods:

Emailed to: hcshire@hcshire.wa.gov.au (preferred method)
e Handed to Shire reception at 7 Thomas Street, Halls Creek
e Posted to the Shire of Halls Creek, PO Box 21, WA 6770

'.'bmissions will be rejected for the Budget, but can be considered in
nual six month budget review.

Late
the

Phillip Cassell

hief Executive Officer



